
 

PRUP494-Fraudulent Fax Alert(02/2025) February 2025 
 

  
Important Alert: Fraudulent Faxes Reported  

Effective Date: Immediately 
 
Health Plan(s) Affected: Advantage MD, Employer Health Programs (EHP), Priority Partners and US 
Family Health Plan (USFHP) 
 
Explanation of Issue: 
It has been reported that Johns Hopkins Health Plans providers have received fraudulent fax 
communications from an unknown entity using Johns Hopkins Medicine (JHM) and Johns Hopkins Health 
Plans logos and our Hanover, MD address. 

 
These communications are NOT from Johns Hopkins Health Plans or JHM. No 
information should be provided to the requester.  
 
Please note in the red circled areas below that these are non-Maryland area codes not associated in any 
way with Johns Hopkins Health Plans or JHM. Fraudulent faxes may include misspellings or a mismatched 
logo and address.  
 
If you believe you have received a fraudulent fax, please contact Johns Hopkins Health Plans’ Compliance 
Department at 410-424-4996 or email compliance@jhhp.org with a copy of the fax.  
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